From: Hiking Man

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Permanent Swine Moratorium in Buffalo River Watershed
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 8:04:42 AM

Dear Sir or Madam

I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo
River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers # 19-002-R and # 19-003-R.

Thanks kindly,
Edward Vollman

2317 Gunpowder Rd.
Little Rock, AR, 72227
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